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Dear Parents and Families:

Get ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our
way (YAY!). Choosing their own books empowers
kids and inspires them to become Bolder, Prouder,
and Stronger Readers. AND—as always—every book
they buy earns rewards for our school.

Here’s what you need to know. The Fair, will take
place from Monday, December 12" — Friday,
December 16" at Thompson Elementary School
Library

Happy Reading,

Principal Manuel



